
Longtime Norco Member and Honorary Director Dominic (Dom) Angelini                            
passed peacefully on Thursday, May 30th. 

There is a donation basket at the clubhouse.   The visitation day & hours and funeral services are 
planned for Saturday, June 8th, in Clinton MA.   God bless him for all he has done for Norco, the fond 
memories he has left us with, and please remember him in your thoughts and prayers. 

Following are pictures with two familiar faces - Dom and Dick; or Dick and Dom.  Dom is wearing the 
green shirt. The pair did a lot together - trap & skeet range operations, pheasant breakfasts, and 
much more. Pictures are from August 2018 turning in the funds from the trap range and then staying 
on to enjoy the lobster and clams from the clambake.  

 

 


